Omya Canada Inc.

Omya Canada Inc

will be holding a public
meeting to present the

REPORT ON WATER TAKING
FROM THE TAY RIVER

FOR THE CALENDAR YEAR 2017
on Thursday February 15*, 2018
1:30 pm at the Best Western Inn

on the Park Stewart Room

Please join us as we provide information
on our water taking and Tay River flows.

We are committed to providing accommodations for
persons with disabilities. If you require accommodation
we will work with you to meet your needs.

Please contact Larry.Sparks@omya.com




